
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 MEMO 
Date:   January 16, 2018  
From:   Sarah Tackett for Jon James 
Subject:  Cancellation – January 16, 2018 Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone 

(TIRZ) Board Meeting 
 

The regularly scheduled Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone (TIRZ) Board meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, January 16, 2018 at 3:00 PM has been CANCELLED.   The next 

scheduled TIRZ Board Meeting is Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 3:00 PM at the McNease 

Convention Center, South Meeting Room, 501 Rio Concho Drive.  

 

For questions or comments please contact Sarah Tackett at (325) 657-4210. 
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